
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 11th June 2021 

 

Star pupils                            Bucket Fillers  

6.1   Shashiny & Rafiya            Arisha                                     

6.2     Tahira, Jovia              Dorothy, Hamasa,                                        
                                              Jovia and Shania                                
                                  
6.3    Leanna &Meerab               Zeenat 
 

PE Certificates 

(6.1)  Dorothy        

(6.2) Ainhoa   

(6.3)  Reese 

Reading Buddies  
This week, 6.2  buddied up with the children in 
Year 3 to share books and stories. Each Year 3 
child had a Year 6 buddy and chose a book to 
read together. Both groups of children loved 

spending time together, they were engaged and 
enthralled in a love of reading. It was very nice 
to see Year 6 children providing support and 

encouragement as they build their  own literacy 
skills.  Reading buddies will continue to read 

together over next few weeks, when every girl 
from Year 6 will get an opportunity to take part.  

  Value of the Month  

Responsibility 

Accelerated Reader Certificate winners: 

 

6.1:   Dorothy, Maya, Noor, Hayley  

 

6.2:  Kavinaya , Payal. Gavija, 
Arisha 

 
6.3:   Meerab, Dhrasti, Mahira, Alina, Nicole 

Philosophy Question of the Month: 
                                                                       

Should people care more about doing the right 
thing or doing things right?  

Next week is a final Assessment Week for Year 6 when the girls will be sitting in the following 

tests: 

Monday  14th June 2021:  Maths Arithmetic Paper 1 & Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Tuesday 15th June 2021:  English Reading  

Wednesday 16th June 2021: Maths Reasoning Paper 2 

Thursday 17th June: Maths Reasoning Paper 3 

 

Please make sure your daughter comes to school on time.  Also, remind your daughter to 

bring her PE Kit to school next week, as PE lessons will be taking place as usual.   

 Word of the Week          

Amiable 

Please encourage your daughter to follow the 
SunSafe guidance. The forecast for next week is 

hot! 

 

Idiom of the Week 

 

Please follow us on Twitter and support  our 

school @WJGSS. There are some fascinating 

items of interest about Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Homework this week 

Year 6 have been given the copies of English 
and Maths homework to complete over the 
weekend.  Please remind and support your 

daughters to complete the homework as it is a 
part of the revision for their Final Assessment 

next week.  


